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Nancy J. Chavez

c/o Pennsylvania Commission on Crime and Delinquency
3101 North Front Street

Harrisburg, PA 17110

Re:  Tribute to Women Making Domestic Vielence History
11:30 AM - 1:30 PM, September 14, 2006
Atherton Hotel, State College

Dear Ms. Chavez:

Congratulations on your selection as one of 30 remarkable Pennsylvania women
who have made significant contributions toward responding to and ending
violence against women here in our commonwealth.

The Pennsylvania Coalition Against Domestic Violence (PCADYV) is delighted to
honor you at a 30th anniversary celebratory luncheon with our Board of Directors
on Thursday, September 14, 2006, in State College. (Logistics and directions are
noted on the reverse of this letter.)

This Tribute will recognize your efforts that not only helped change systems, shift
attitudes and enlist allies, but also transform futures. Today, so many more
battered women in Pennsylvania now know that when they are in crisis, they have
places to shelter them, advocates to counsel them and a host of services to support
them as they attempt to rebuild their lives free of fear and violence.

Because of time limitations, we regret that there will not be an opportunity for you
to oifer personal remarks at the luncheon. However, PUADV will be sending out
press releases to local media announcing your inclusion in our Tribute and
encouraging editors to follow up with an in-depth interview/story.

You will be hearing from your local domestic violence program or the indivdual
who submitted your name to confirm your availability and attendance.

PCADV looks forward to meeting you and acknowledging your commitment to the
pursuit of safety and justice for battered women.

With kindest regards

Susan Kelly-Dreiss

Executive Director




